
 

 

         

Breakfast with a Book! 

Dear parents/carers 

In order to promote a Reading for Pleasure culture at St Mary’s, we would like 

to invite you to a Reading Breakfast which will take place on Wednesday 26th 

February in the hall from 9am - 9.30am. Please come and join us for some 

refreshments and spend some enjoyable time sharing books and reading with 

your child.  

The reading session will start with Mrs Woolley giving a short presentation 

about reading at home. Then you will be joined by your child, who will have 

already chosen a book that they would like to share with you. A selection of 

books from our library and a recommended reading list will also be available for 

you to read but if you also have a favourite book that you would like to share, 

then please bring it along. 

We look forward to welcoming you into school and starting our Reading for 

Pleasure journey with you. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Cartledge and the Year 2 team. 

 

 



 

 

 


